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Wednesday 23rd June 2021 
Dear Year Six Parents/Carers 
 
As we near the end of the term, and the indeed the end of your child’s time at our school, we look towards 
the events we usually hold to mark and celebrate their time at our school. As you will be aware we are still 
operating under strict infection control measures that we hoped would have been removed by this point. 
Therefore, our leaving events, like last year, will be different to pre-pandemic times. 
 
These are the events we are proposing to hold for the children: 

 Event Details 

Monday 19
th

 
July 2021 

Year Six Leavers 
Trip 

The children will have a trip to the Cinema in Cleethorpes and then visit the beach nearby. 
This trip will be funded by the Friends of School. For this trip children will need to be at 
school for 8.15 a.m. Although this trip is being organised for Market Rasen and Nettleton 
Children the Nettleton children will not mix with Market Rasen child at any point of the trip 
including travel. Please give your consent for them to attend the trip via the FORM below. 

Tuesday 20
th

 
July 2021 
 
 
 

Milkshake 
Making 
 
Shirt Signing  
 
Year Six  Leavers 
Service 
 

The children will plan and make their favourite milkshakes. Please let us know about any 
intolerances or allergies on the form below. 
 
Children will be able to bring in an old shirt for their Class Three friends to sign. 
 
Due to a limit of the number of people we can have on site, we will hold a Leavers Service 
with each child able to invite up to two adults to the event. This will be held outside. Sadly 
due to current restrictions the rest of the school will not be able to join us. 
 
Leavers Service 2.00pm 
 
Please use the form below to let us know if you intend to attend this event. 

Wednesday 
21

st
 July 

2021 

Sports Activities 
 
Year Six BBQ 
and Leavers 
Party 

A morning of fun sports activities. 
 
All food will be provided by school. Children will be able to wear their signed shirts if they 
wish. Please use the FORM below to let us know of any intolerances or allergies. 

 
Please use this link to give consent for the above.     LINK TO FORM 
 
I hope that these events will prove to be a fitting end to your child’s time at our school.  Please get in touch if 
you have any queries or questions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Andrew Smith 
Executive Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=RT85PNnHcUKtLpeJ5f-0Ng3FHEyvuP9DtshqWd47q_1UNlhISFpYUE9LQkZHSkVGMkhVQVI5WFpXUi4u
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